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we are confident will commend itself to all levels of Govern­
ment in Canada. We hope, Madam Chairman, that the Draft 
Declaration on the Elimination of Discrimination Against 
Women will find unanimous support in this Committee and that 
it will subsequently enjoy application in ways best suited 
to varying national and cultural circumstances of member 
nations here represented.

The Canadian delegation is in general agreement with the 
declaration as it now stands. We are however not in disagree­
ment with some of the modifications that have been suggested. 
But, Madam Chairman, we would like to reserve the right to 
speak on specific changes as they may arise.
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